
Thank you for worshiping with us at Strawberry Creek Monthly Meeting!  
All are Welcome here. 

 
As of September, 2022, every Sunday/First Day we have a 10 a.m. ‘blended’ (hybrid) 
worship hour where some of us are in person, and others attend online.  
 
If you are attending in person at Berkeley Technology Academy: 
 
We meet in the Multipurpose Room, across the courtyard and to the right as you enter 
the school grounds through the gate. Please turn your cell phone completely off, lest it 
interfere with our audio. Someone will greet you at the door; please show proof of 
Covid vaccination the first time you come. An N95 mask or equivalent is required; they 
are available from the Greeter, if you do not have your own. Please check the bulletin 
board to the left of the door for any messages. Enter the room, find a seat, and settle in 
to silent worship. 
 
We ask that you keep your mask on at all times, including when giving vocal ministry, 
making announcements, and visiting outside in the courtyard after rise of meeting. 
 
If you are attending on online via Zoom:  
 
If you are new, please check the Zoom Chat for information about our protocol. The 
Chat function will be disabled during worship for all messages, except for your 
technical questions sent to the Zoom host. 
 
Please keep your audio muted until/unless you wish to speak. When giving vocal 
ministry, or saying names to be held in the light, simply unmute yourself and speak. 
Remember to mute yourself again after speaking. At the conclusion of meeting for 
worship, during introductions or announcements, click on the ‘raise hand’ icon if you 
wish to speak. The Zoom host will call on you.  
 
If you need to move around during worship, please turn off your video function to 
reduce distractions. 
 
If you are participating by phone: If you wish to speak, press (star) *6 to unmute 
yourself; press (star) *6 to mute again.	


